
Important Dates 
PTA Board Meeting 
Wed. Oct. 3rd 6-8pm 
Conferences NO SCHOOL 
October 10—12 
Conference Dinners for  
Teachers 
PTA General Meeting 
Wed. Oct 24th 6pm Meet & 
Greet 6:30—7:30pm Meeting 
Picture Day 
Thursday, October 25th 

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of  
celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together 

Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community  
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A Piece from the President 
The Lowrie PTA is omnipresent. Well, maybe 
we cannot take it that far, but we are a lot of 
places these days. On Saturday, Josh Dalglish 
(Treasurer), Carrie Keith (VP of Fundraising) 
and I attended a state PTA training. We 
learned about digitally structuring financial 
records, facilitating effective meetings, and 
what efforts and programs PTA funds support. 
Committees are meeting and discussing ob-
jectives and planning efforts. Almost every 
time I go to Lowrie, I see parents working in 
the library; Divya Kollu and Teresa Chen 
come to my mind, though there are more. 
We are in classrooms, in the supply room, 
meeting in one another’s kitchen, and gath-
ering at local businesses. We see you when 
you’re sleeping, we know when you’re 
awake... well, maybe we can’t take it that 
far, but we are inspired and appreciative of 
what Lowrie families and staff are doing for 
our school.  
As we attend meetings and trainings and 
volunteer around Lowrie, may we keep the 
mission and purpose of Lowrie PTA in mind 
(see top of newsletter). We are growing our 
community and culture in an intentional way. 
The idea of infinite possibility comes to mind. 
We have the opportunity to create a school 
culture that is serving to a cause greater than 
the individual, truly celebratory, strengthen-
ing and connected. The time and resources 
you contribute is part of this creative effort 
and it’s what gives us our omnipresence.  

We want YOU! 
The PTA has a few opportunities and we’d 
love to have you join us in making this  
inaugural year spectacular! We are  
looking for: 
 
Community Events Committee Members 
Help plan great events like the upcoming 
Autumn Celebration, and promote Lowrie 
to the Wilsonville community at-large. If 
this feels like it’s something you’d like to 
help with, please contact Wendy Veliz 
Buck  
wendybob.wb@gmail.com or  
503-682-8771 
 
Childcare Coordinators 
Help coordinate childcare options during 
important PTA events and meetings. Con-
tact Katie Green   
greenbean5@me.com or 503-686-3557 

Help feed our teachers during 
conference time in October! This 
is an important way to say THANK 
YOU! If you’d like to be a part of 

this fun and rewarding effort-
please contact  Hailey Levasa 

hlevasa@gmail.com or 503-341-
2585. 

Stay Connected on  
Facebook! 

/LowriePrimaryPTA 


